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Shriners Hospitals for  

Children® is one of the  

largest pediatric sub‐

specialty health care  

systems in the world,  

with locaƟons in the U.S., 

Canada, and Mexico. The 

staff at the 22 locaƟons  

is dedicated to improving 

the lives of children by 

providing pediatric  

specialty care, conducƟng 

innovaƟve research, and 

offering outstanding 

teaching programs for 

medical professionals. 

The Daughters of the Nile 

FoundaƟon maintains a 

permanent endowment 

fund solely to benefit the 

Shriners Hospital system. 

The Princeton Nile Club held their White 

Elephant AucƟon on June 18. Lots of prizes 

were brought. Shirley Sheets, PQ, was the 

aucƟoneer, and they made good money. It 

was a lot of fun, and the food was good as 

always. 

My husband and I aƩended the Shriners 

Imperial Session in Nashville, TN, in July. 

Daughters of the Nile had an “Imperial  

Ceremonial.” It was awesome! Elim Temple 

No. 76 in Tampa, FL, took in 2 members 

from Guatemala. It took 13 temples to put 

on this event. Past Supreme Queens,  

Past Queens, and several Ladies of the 

Household served as officers and password 

aƩendants. 

On July 7, I traveled to Madisonville, KY, for 

the Supreme Queen’s visit to Neith Temple 

No. 80. I was accompanied by Sue Layman, 

PSQ; Sharon Norvell, PQ; Tina Dobbs, PQ; 

Krista Williams, PQ; and Pr. Royal Casey.  

ConƟnued on next page 

Fellow Officers and Ladies of the Household, 

I hope everyone is having a great summer. 

Mine started by going to the 103rd Supreme 

Session of Daughters of the Nile. For some 

reason I was dreading it, but by the Ɵme I 

was ready to leave I was excited. It was fun 

and very informaƟve. 

Pr. Royal Casey Wonders and I aƩended a 

Daughters of the Nile FoundaƟon recepƟon 

for major donors. Isis Temple No. 41 donated 

$20,865.00 to the foundaƟon in 2018. The 

recepƟon was very nice, and we received a 

lovely plaque.  

Isis Temple was awarded a cerƟficate for  

iniƟaƟng 13 members in 2018 and another 

cerƟficate for our census remaining the 

same. We did not grow our total member‐

ship in 2018, but we didn’t shrink either. 

There were five candidates this year running 

for Supreme Princess Badoura. Vickie Hill, 

PQ, from Waco, TX, was elected. Check out 

Princess Badoura Kathy Stewart’s arƟcle in 

this newsleƩer for more informaƟon. 

Isis Temple No. 41, Daughters of the Nile  
Evansville, Indiana 

EducaƟon Corner 9 

Cheryl Stader, Queen 

Supreme LegislaƟon 10 
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We had our official visit from the Supreme Queen the next 

day, on Monday, July 8. Everyone did a great job. I had to 

move the microphone every Ɵme I stood up, and then I 

would forget to move it back to use it! Supreme Queen 

Dale was very down to earth. She loved her suite at the 

Tropicana Hotel and used the jacuzzi tub aŌer our  

ceremonial was over. Krista Williams, PQ, and I took  

her to Indianapolis the next day for the ceremonial at  

Koran Temple No. 30. 

Everyone has been telling me that now the Supreme 

Queen’s visit is over I can sit back and enjoy the rest of the 

year. I sure hope it’s true. My Ceremonial Assistants this 

year have been invaluable. I’m sure they will be glad when 

my year is over so I will quit bothering them with so many 

quesƟons! Ha ha! 

 

Nile Love and Sparkle On,  

Cheryl Stader, Queen  

812‐424‐4611 

jbtav@aƩ.net  

Princess Royal Casey Wonders 

Ladies of the Household, 

It has been an evenƞul couple 

of months! Supreme Session 

was held in Reno, NV, at the 

Peppermill Casino and Resort. 

It was a busy but wonderful 

experience as usual. It was  

an honor to help represent  

Isis Temple No. 41 during the session. I accompanied 

Queen Cheryl to the Daughters of the Nile FoundaƟon 

Major Donors RecepƟon, where Isis Temple received  

a plaque for our donaƟons from 2018, which totaled 

more than $20,000! Ladies, your help, determinaƟon,  

and fundraising made this possible. Thank you for all  

the support! 

We had our first ceremonial of the year Monday, July 8. 

Supreme Queen Dale joined us for our evening fesƟviƟes. 

We iniƟated 12 new members! All the officers did a  

wonderful job during the ceremonial. It was nice to  

hear Supreme Queen Dale speak at the banquet about 

the new medical equipment donated to the Shriners for  

Children Medical Center™ – Pasadena and also about  

the Honolulu Hospital during the ceremonial. The unit 

performances were wonderful as usual!  

Hope to see you at the Nile Picnic in August! 

Have a safe and happy summer (and stay cool!). 

Nile Smiles and Love,  

Casey Wonders, Pr. Royal  

812‐454‐4676 

cjwonders85@gmail.com 

Connect with us online!  

www.isis41don.com 

facebook.com/no.41isistemple Awards received by Isis Temple at this year’s Supreme Session 

Queen Cheryl at Supreme Session with EgypƟan Band members 
and Past Queens Jennifer Emsweller, Sherri Schnakenburg,  

Linda Trible, and Sandy Mellis 

mailto:jbtav@att.net
mailto:cjwonders85@gmail.com
www.isis41don.com
www.facebook.com/no.41isistemple
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Princess Badoura Kathy Stewart 

Ladies of the Household, 

Isis Temple No. 41 was well‐

represented at the recent  

Daughters of the Nile “Denim & 

Diamonds” 103rd annual Supreme 

Session in Reno, NV, June 9‐13, 

2019. Her Majesty Cheryl Stader 

sparkled with graciousness and 

commitment. The session was packed full of fun,  

fellowship with old and new friends, pageantry,  

informaƟon, and boot‐scooƟn’ unit performances.  

Isis Temple No. 41 is well‐respected and hard‐working at 

Supreme. Many of our members serve the Supreme 

Temple with their expert knowledge, skills, generosity  

of Ɵme and resources, and acts of kindness to others. 

Everyone’s enthusiasm and respect for our beloved  

order is surely contagious. The presentaƟons,  

discussions, networking, and friendships help us grow 

and inspire us to follow our mission of helping the kids 

who are receiving care at the Shriners Hospitals for  

Children®.  

Vickie Hill, PQ, was elected Supreme Princess Badoura. 

Vickie comes from Merak Temple 

No. 104, Waco, TX. Her theme is 

“Vickie’s Wildflowers,” represenƟng 

that Nile members are strong and 

grow where planted. Her chosen 

dress is brown, represenƟng the 

soil, with an aqua vest represenƟng 

the sky. On the back of the vest  

is a boot filled with beauƟful  

wildflowers.  

A most exciƟng Ɵme occurred on July 8, when  

Supreme Queen Dale Obernolte had her official visit  

to Isis Temple No. 41. Supreme Queen Dale comes  

from Sharon Temple No. 92, Fresno, CA. During the  

ceremonial, 12 new princesses were accepted into  

membership. CongratulaƟons to each new member!  

You are beauƟful! We look forward to geƫng to know 

you and working with you to support our mission. You 

are encouraged to parƟcipate in as many acƟviƟes as 

your Ɵme permits. Thank you to the planning commiƩee 

for a wonderful banquet and event. 

How wonderful it was for Isis  

Temple No. 41 to have 12 new  

Ladies of the Household join us at 

the Supreme Queen visitaƟon. Two 

of my counterparts were in aƩend‐

ance, and I had the privilege to  

introduce Pr. Tirzah Elsie Harston 

from Madisonville, KY, and Pr. Tirzah 

Ruth McGlone from Lexington, KY. 

During your summer travels, remember to collect the mini 

shampoos, condiƟoners, loƟons, and soaps. I am sƟll  

working on the project of makeup bags and shaving kits.  

At Supreme Session, they announced a special project of  

collecƟng Walmart cards for the Mexico City paƟents. 

I welcome any donaƟons, and if you have any items that 

you cannot bring to session, I would be happy to arrange to 

pick them up. Please contact me at 812‐205‐8552; if I am 

not able to answer, leave a voicemail or text. Enjoy the rest 

of your summer!  

Nile love and hugs, 

Karla Goff, Pr. Tirzah 

812‐205‐8552 

ksgoff@wowway.com 

Please conƟnue to support Isis Temple No. 41 in any way 

you can. We have several fundraising events on the  

upcoming schedule. The Nile picnic at Her Majesty’s pool is 

planned for August 10. Hope to see you there. In closing, 

just a thought…a posiƟve word and sincere compliment go 

a long way to promote harmony.  

Nile love and hugs, 

Kathy Stewart, Pr. Badoura 

812‐457‐5593 

klkstew15@gmail.com 

Princess Tirzah Karla Goff 

mailto:klkstew15@gmail.com
mailto:ksgoff@wowway.com
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UPCOMING EVENTS! 

 

Join us in August for the  

Nile Family Picnic. This year will be a  

pool party! Bring your swimsuit, family, 

and a covered dish to share. We plan  

to eat between Noon and 2 p.m. 

 

The annual Fall Card Party returns  

in October. Watch your mail for  

Ɵckets. Plan to join us for cards, board 

games, door prizes, and lots of fun  

and friendship. 
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Order form and money due to Krista Williams, PQ, on Aug. 13 
Fundraiser will be ready for pickup on Aug. 21 in Hadi parking lot, 5-6 p.m. 
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Official VisitaƟon of Her Supreme Majesty, Dale Obernolte 

Isis Temple No. 41 was honored to  

iniƟate 12 new members during the 

Supreme Queen’s Official Visit.  

Please welcome our new members: 

Jodiann BoeƩger, Carly Hall,  

Shelby Hammers, Cheryl Hawes, 

Kristy Hazelwood, Kelli Keeley,  

Mary Knight, KrisƟna Owens,  

Deborah Powell, Carolyn Putnam, 

Linda Thacker, and Sonia Townsend. 

Ill. Sir Rod McDonald presented Her Supreme 

Majesty with a Stepping Stones to Happiness 

and his lady’s pin. Queens Donna Kay Duffy 

and Angie Payne joined us for the day (leŌ).  

We were also honored to have several  

Supreme Appointees in aƩendance (below):  

Penny McDonald, PQ; Norma Finney, PQ;  

Krista Williams, PQ; Jennifer Nance, PQ;  

Susan Coulter, PQ; Tina Dobbs, PQ; and  

Nancy Markham, PQ (not pictured). 
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Our ladies work diligently every Monday, sewing and quilƟng 

for the Shriners Hospitals for Children®. We can always use 

your help. Please contact me at any Ɵme if you would like to 

join us, or just stop by and have lunch with us; we would love 

to see your smiling face. 

Pr. Donna Duncan  812‐477‐1777 

GreeƟngs from the EgypƟan Band  
Sending a few notes your way... 

I am very proud of the EgypƟan Band members who 
aƩended the 2019 Supreme Session in Reno, NV. I was 
able to view their performance, and it was great! Way  
to go, ladies! 

We will be hosƟng our Annual Band Summer Picnic on 
August 26. InformaƟon has been sent to the unit mem‐
bers; reach out to Nancy Markham, PQ, with quesƟons. 

Our next band meeƟng is September 23 at 7:00 p.m. We 
are looking for a few new members. If interested, reach 
out to any EgypƟan Band member for more informaƟon. 
It is a great Ɵme, and you do not have to be able to play 
an instrument to join in our fun. We can teach you. 

To those who helped with our fundraising (card sales), 
thank you! We have some more unique fundraisers  
coming your way in the fall, so be on the lookout. We 
are also excited to be launching some new food items 
this year at the Fall FesƟval in our new locaƟon. Come 
check us out at Booth #118.  

PQ Tina Dobbs, President  812‐985‐5046 

PQ Jennifer Emsweller, Director  812‐598‐3907 

Dancers & Pageantry  

Dancers & Pageantry meets the 2nd Tuesday of each 
month at 6 pm, except June, July, and August. 

Shelba Bauermeister, President  812‐305‐3931 

Jinny Parsons, Director   812‐457‐7457 

 

Isis Temple Patrol 
The Patrol meets the 2nd Monday of each month at  
7 pm, except June, July, and August.  

Pr. Terri Cheesman, President  812‐483‐6722 

PQ Karla Goff, Captain   812‐205‐8552    

Isis Temple Patrol members pose with a former Shriners Hospitals 
paƟent ambassador at Supreme Session in Reno, NV 
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Eloise Buente 

Dorris Jean Dallas 

Mildred Halbruge 

Ruth Reid 

Evelyn Van Hooser 

 

 

It’s inspiring and I certainly am humbled to be appointed to the Supreme Temple 

Membership and Public RelaƟons CommiƩee again this year. Thank you for your 

confidence!  

A big shout‐out  goes to all those who mailed in the new address, phone number, 

and email address changes. Keeping our roster up to date is not an easy task.  

I appreciate your help! If you have not sent in your update, it’s not too late! Mail to 

Nancy Markham, 5525 Kiowa Circle, Evansville IN 47715. Feel free to email if you like 

to no.41isistemple@gmail.com, or you can call and leave the info on my answering 

machine: 812‐909‐2090. 

To those who have an email address on file with us...if you aren’t receiving our 

emails, please add the following email address to your address book to ensure our 

messages aren’t directed to your spam folder: no.41isistemple@gmail.com.  

We’re receiving bounce‐back messages from several members due to anƟ‐spam  

protecƟons from your email providers. Make sure you’re geƫng all the news! 

I would also like to congratulate some of our long‐standing Isis Temple members. 

Ladies, your support is what keeps us going. Thank you! 

 

Carolyn Koehnen 70 Years Juanita Brougham 61 Years 

Norma Kratz  70 Years  Ruth Hadley  60 Years  

Ruthann Pike  70 Years Joyce Freeman  59 Years 

Pat Gwaltney  68 Years  Sue Roberts  59 Years  

Virginia Fuchs  65 Years Joyce Gardner  58 Years 

Carol Wellmeier, PQ 65 Years  Elizabeth Gentry 57 Years 

Emily Gallmeister 64 Years Bernice RiƩer  57 Years 

Joan Hamilton  62 Years Shirley Sheets, PQ 55 Years  

 

Nancy Markham, PQ  

Chair, Membership CommiƩee  

n.markham1@live.com 

812‐909‐2090 

A new roster will be published later this year. Please contact me or Nancy Markham, PQ, as 

soon as possible if you have changes to your address, phone number, or email. In addiƟon, 

a number of members sƟll have not paid their 2019 dues. Please check to make sure your 

dues card is current. You may contact me at 812‐867‐7644 or isisno41recorder@gmail.com. 

Nile love, 

Joyce GioliƩo, Pr. Recorder 

mailto:n.markham1@live.com
mailto:no.41isistemple@gmail.com
mailto:isisno41recorder@gmail.com
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EducaƟon Corner 
 The 103rd Supreme Session was held in June in Reno, Nevada, and there were several changes made to 

the Supreme Temple Bylaws, Ritual, Protocol, and Manual of Procedures. A summary of those changes is 

found in this newsleƩer beginning on the next page.  

 Daughters of the Nile is growing! In addiƟon to our temples and clubs throughout the United States and 

Canada, we now have a Nile club in Germany and are insƟtuƟng a new Nile temple in Sao Paulo, Brazil,  

in August. The news of our good work and beauƟful order is spreading around the globe—how exciƟng! 

 Each year, Daughters of the Nile donates nearly $3 million to the Shriners Hospitals for Children. This 

year, more than $1.7 million was donated through the Daughters of the Nile FoundaƟon and Canadian 

Trust. Another $899,101.65 in materials and volunteer hours was donated as well! So please keep  

helping our sewing group with their projects and bringing in your aluminum can tabs, Box Tops for  

EducaƟon, giŌ cards, and other items Pr. Tirzah Karla Goff requests. Every small donaƟon adds up to 

make a big difference for the kids and their families.  

 Speaking of giŌ cards! This year, Isis Temple is one of the temples designated to help support the  

hospital in Mexico City. We are asked to donate Wal‐Mart giŌ cards, which the Board of Governors 

members will then use to shop for the specific items needed in Mexico City and transport the goods 

there. Always remember to please write the value of the giŌ card on it before you give it to Pr. Tirzah  

so she knows the value. 
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mailto:murielknapp@msn.com
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2019-2020 Calendar 

Isis Temple No. 41,  

Daughters of the Nile 

6919 Pinehurst 

Evansville, IN 47711 

1st Monday of Every Month (except June, July,  

August) ‐ Stated Session, 7 p.m., Hadi Shrine 2nd Floor 

Aug. 10—10 a.m.–4 p.m.—Nile 

Family Picnic (Queen Cheryl’s 

house, 1500 Regents Park Rd.) 

Aug. 30—Officer PracƟce 

Sept. 3—7 p.m.—Stated Session 

(moved to Tuesday due to  

Labor Day holiday) 

Sept. 10—12:30 p.m.—Princeton 

Nile Club, R’Z Restaurant,  

Ft. Branch (contact Queen Cheryl 

to carpool) 

Sept. 14—4–8 p.m.—Beer TasƟng 

at Carson’s Brewery 

Oct. 16—10 a.m.–4 p.m.— 

Fall Card Party (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nov. 15—5:30 p.m.—Units PracƟce 

 6:30 p.m.—Officers PracƟce 

 for Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd  Floor) 

Nov. 18—7 p.m.—Ceremonial 

(Hadi) 

Nov. 22—Social Event  

Dec. 2—Nile Christmas Party  

immediately following Stated  

Session (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Dec. 10—12:30 p.m.—Princeton 

Nile Club Cookie Exchange, R’Z,  

Ft. Branch (contact Queen Cheryl 

to carpool) 
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